
Celebrate retirees & support students with a
retirement e-card!
Published  5/1/2024 by  Anonymous

As some of your colleagues step into retirement, there’s a special way for you to honour their

legacy and support the next generation of learners.

Send a personalized retirement e-card and make a difference; each card includes a donation

to our student support programs. It’s a wonderful way to express your gratitude and share

memories as they step into this exciting new chapter.

Why e-cards?

Personal: Tailor your message with personal stories or a warm thank you.

Supportive: Your kind gesture also supports our students with a donation.

Green: Digital cards you can send from anywhere, anytime.

Send Your E-Card in 3 Easy Steps:

1. Select an e-card

2. Write your message, and enter your recipient's email.

3. Click send and you’ve made someone’s day!

This simple gesture not only marks their retirement but also strengthens our community by

helping our students thrive. Let’s make their milestone memorable with your thoughtful

words and a token of support.
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